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Taylon
Createspace
Independent
Publishing
Platform
What is
morality?

Where does it
come from? And
why do most of
us heed its
call most of
the time? In
Braintrust,
neurophilosophy
pioneer
Patricia
Churchland
argues that
morality
originates in
the biology of

the brain. She
describes the "
neurobiological
platform of
bonding" that,
modified by
evolutionary
pressures and
cultural
values, has led
to human styles
of moral
behavior. The
result is a
provocative
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genealogy of
morals that
asks us to
reevaluate the
priority given
to religion,
absolute rules,
and pure reason
in accounting
for the basis
of morality.
Moral values,
Churchland
argues, are
rooted in a
behavior common
to all
mammals--the
caring for
offspring. The
evolved
structure,
processes, and
chemistry of
the brain
incline humans
to strive not
only for self-
preservation
but for the
well-being of
allied
selves--first

offspring, then
mates, kin, and
so on, in wider
and wider
"caring"
circles.
Separation and
exclusion cause
pain, and the
company of
loved ones
causes
pleasure;
responding to
feelings of
social pain and
pleasure,
brains adjust
their circuitry
to local
customs. In
this way,
caring is
apportioned,
conscience
molded, and
moral
intuitions
instilled. A
key part of the
story is
oxytocin, an
ancient body-

and-brain
molecule that,
by decreasing
the stress
response,
allows humans
to develop the
trust in one
another
necessary for
the development
of close-knit
ties, social
institutions,
and morality. A
major new
account of what
really makes us
moral,
Braintrust
challenges us
to reconsider
the origins of
some of our
most cherished
values.

Plain Molly READ
BOOKS
Why is the culture
of a stagnant
workplace so
difficult to improve?
For decades,
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business leaders
have been
equipping
themselves with
every book,
philosophy, reward,
and program the so-
called experts have
convinced them to
buy into, yet
companies
everywhere
continue to struggle
with toxic cultures,
and the
unhappiness and
low productivity that
go with them.In
Trust Factor,
neuroscientist Paul
Zak shows that
innate brain
functions hold the
answers we’ve
been looking for.
Put simply, the key
to providing an
engaging,
encouraging,
positive culture that
keeps your
employees
energized is trust.

When someone
shows you trust, a
feel-good jolt of
oxytocin surges
through your brain
and triggers you to
reciprocate. This
simple mechanism
creates a perpetual
trust-building cycle
between
management and
staff,
and--voilá!--the end
of stubborn
workplace patterns.I
ncorporating
science-backed
insights for building
high-trust
organizations with
successful
examples from The
Container Store,
Zappos, and
Herman Miller,
Trust Factor
explains:• How
brain chemicals
affect behavior•
Why trust gets
squashed• How to
stimulate trust

within your
employees• And
moreStop recycling
the same ineffective
strategies and
programs for
improving culture.
Learn to cultivate a
workplace where
trust, joy, and
commitment
compounds
naturally by
harnessing the
power of
neurochemistry!
A Leader's
Lesson Oxford
University
Press, USA
An argument
that moral
functioning is
immeasurably
complex,
mediated by
biology but not
determined by
it. Throughout
history,
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humanity has
been seen as
being in need
of
improvement,
most
pressingly in
need of moral
improvement.
Today, in what
has been called
the beginnings
of “the golden
age of
neuroscience,”
laboratory
findings claim
to offer
insights into
how the brain
“does”
morality, even
suggesting that
it is possible to
make people
more moral by
manipulating
their biology.

Can “moral bioe
nhancement”—u
sing
technological or
pharmaceutical
means to boost
the morally
desirable and
remove the
morally proble
matic—bring
about a morally
improved
humanity? In
The Myth of
the Moral
Brain, Harris
Wiseman
argues that
moral
functioning is
immeasurably
complex,
mediated by
biology but not
determined by
it. Morality
cannot be

engineered;
there is no
such thing as a
“moral brain.”
Wiseman takes
a distinctively
interdisciplinar
y approach,
drawing on
insights from
philosophy,
biology,
theology, and
clinical
psychology. He
considers
philosophical
rationales for
moral
enhancement,
and the
practical
realities they
come up
against; recent
empirical work,
including
studies of the
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cognitive and
behavioral
effects of
oxytocin,
serotonin, and
dopamine; and
traditional
moral
education, in
particular the
influence of
religious
thought, belief,
and practice.
Arguing that
morality
involves many
interacting
elements,
Wiseman
proposes an
integrated bio-
psycho-social
approach to the
consideration
of moral
enhancement.
Such an

approach would
show that, by
virtue of their
sheer numbers,
social and
environmental
factors are
more important
in shaping
moral
functioning
than the
neurobiological
factors with
which they are
interwoven.
Strengthening
Forensic Science in
the United States
Createspace
Independent
Publishing
Platform
Life, liberty, and
the pursuit of
happiness are
prescribed ideals in
America of 2050.

The Moral
Authority, the
nation's newest
branch of
government, has
virtually eliminated
crime, poverty, and
most social ills, but
it also rules the land
with a tyrannical
fist, championing
ignorance and
brandishing fear.
Mark Bryan is a gay
man whose
existence brands
him an outlaw;
Isaac Montoya is a
charming stranger,
who entices Mark
to defy moral law;
and Samuel
Pleasant runs the
Moral Authority
and plans to punish
moral offenders
and a rebellious
uprising-no matter

Page 5/13 May, 06 2024

The Moral Molecule Source Of Love And Prosperity Paul J Zak



 

the cost. Will liberty
and justice return
for all?
Janeway's
Immunobiology
Createspace
Independent
Publishing Platform
Rosandra White is
the proverbial
perfect blonde.
Exquisitely
proportioned,
desirable, her pale
beauty exerts a
powerful and
dangerous allure.
When she meets her
childhood admirer
Jem after years of
risky liasons, he
finds that she has
become a figure of
intrigue.
Man Limitless
Notion Press
[Note: The most
complete version of
the big picture that
eluded Einstein in

his attempts to
unveil a unified
field theory can be
found in the book,
The Gravity Cycle,
by the same author
as this book. This
book, Einstein Was
Wrong!, was one of
many approaches to
the ideas that will
shake the very
foundations of
physical science
upon which we
presently stand.]
Modern Physics is
built on an
erroneous
foundation. If we
are to take physics
to a new level where
gravity can be
explained from an
atomic/quantum
perspective, then
someone must
boldly say, "Einstein
was wrong, but so
was Newton."

Because they both
started with the
same wrong
premise, their
theories of gravity
were destined to fall
short in any attempt
to connect them to
atomic/quantum
processes. And the
same false premise
that stifled Einstein
in his ability to
connect "the
movement of
planets and stars
with the tiniest
subatomic particles"
prevents modern
physicists from
explaining the
fourth and final
force from an
atomic/quantum
perspective. Alas,
"...when one starts
with a wrong
premise, no amount
of patching can right
the problem." But
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all is not lost. By
correcting Newton's
mistake (the wrong
premise), a new
foundation for
understanding the
role of the atom in
the momentum,
relativity, and
gravity of masses
emerges in the form
of two new theories:
The Atomic Model
of Motion (AMM)
and The Galaxy
Gravity Cycle
(GGC). These two
theories combine to
paint the big picture
of how
atomic/quantum
processes are
involved in holding
a galaxy together,
keeping planets
orbiting stars, and
preventing people
from floating off
into space. This
book is dedicated to

Occam's razor.
Werewolves
Larry Flynn
The Janeway's
Immunobiology
CD-ROM,
Immunobiology
Interactive, is
included with each
book, and can be
purchased
separately. It
contains
animations and
videos with
voiceover
narration, as well
as the figures from
the text for
presentation
purposes.
the new science of
what makes us good
or evil Createspace
Independent
Publishing Platform
A book of inspired
words that have

helped Betty through
many trials and
tribulations.
Beautifully written
in the first person
narrative are many
answers to questions
we ask of God in
our daily prayers.
As we sit before the
Lord asking
direction, may we
learn to listen, and
gain better
understanding
inspired by the love
God showers upon
us.
A Book of
Drawings on
Natural Selection
and Its
Consequences
Random House
A noted
anthropologist
explains how our
sense of ethics has
changed over the
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course of human
evolution. By the
author of
Hierarchy of the
Forest.
Views and
Reviews Pink
Kayak Press LLC
Destiny Allen, a
Web designer for
software giant
Scenaria Security
Systems, finds
herself involved in
a deadly puzzle
that blurs the
boundaries
between the
virtual and the
real. At stake: the
infrastructure of
modern America.
Her resources:
Dina Gustafson, a
college friend, and
Karl Lustig, an
Israeli technology
journalist with

friends in dark
places. The
challenge: sort the
good guys from
the bad before the
lights go out. A
fast-paced
technology thriller,
Web Games is
about real risks
and virtual worlds,
about Internet
threats as close as
tomorrow's nightly
news, and about
the ever-escalating
warfare between
black-hat hackers
and modern
society.
The Science of
Creating High-
Performance
Companies
Princeton
University Press
This historic book
may have numerous

typos and missing
text. Purchasers can
usually download a
free scanned copy of
the original book
(without typos) from
the publisher. Not
indexed. Not
illustrated. 1917
edition. Excerpt: ...
(6) Columns for
Discount on
Purchases and
Discount on Notes
on the same side of
the Cash Book; (c)
Columns for
Discount on Sales
and Cash Sales on
the debit side of the
Cash Book; (d)
Departmental
columns in the Sales
Book and in the
Purchase Book.
Controlling
Accounts.--The
addition of special
columns in books of
original entry makes
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possible the keeping
of Controlling
Accounts. The most
common examples
of such accounts are
Accounts
Receivable account
and Accounts
Payable account.
These summary
accounts,
respectively,
displace individual
customers' and
creditors' accounts
in the Ledger. The
customers' accounts
are then segregated
in another book
called the Sales
Ledger or
Customers' Ledger,
while the creditors'
accounts are kept in
the Purchase or
Creditors' Ledger.
The original Ledger,
now much reduced
in size, is called the
General Ledger. The

Trial Balance now
refers to the
accounts in the
General Ledger. It is
evident that the task
of taking a Trial
Balance is greatly
simplified because
so many fewer
accounts are
involved. A
Schedule of
Accounts
Receivable is then
prepared, consisting
of the balances
found in the Sales
Ledger, and its total
must agree with the
balance of the
Accounts
Receivable account
shown in the Trial
Balance. A similar
Schedule of
Accounts Payable,
made up of all the
balances in the
Purchase Ledger, is
prepared, and it

must agree with the
balance of the
Accounts Payable
account of the
General Ledger."
The Balance
Sheet.--In the more
elementary part of
the text, the student
learned how to
prepare a Statement
of Assets and
Liabilities for the
purpose of
disclosing the net
capital of an
enterprise. In the
present chapter he
was shown how to
prepare a similar
statement, the
Balance Sheet. For
all practical...
Eats Himself
Smarter The Moral
MoleculeHow Trust
Works
This is a tome of
poetry over 350
pages in length, that
covers all aspects of
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life that the bleeding
heart of a poet can
long to appreciate.
Desperation breeds
good poetry, and
lovesickness breeds
desperation, so the
lovelorn heart often
speaks plainly, and
tells stories of the
paths we tread.
How We Began
Penguin
Really "Outside of
the Box!"Roch's
thinking is really
"Outside of the Box"
when it comes to
something so
innocent as a little
origami box built in
front of you in a
matter of seconds out
of just six playing
cards. Ray teaches
how to quickly build,
and gives away his in
depth secrets, which
turns his Impossible
Box into a diabolical
magical device for
producing, vanishing
and switching. The

moves which Ray
showed us could have
only be honed through
years of performance,
but Ray is able to
teach us the artifice
which makes the
Impossible possible to
master, and
completely adaptable
to one's own routine
and patter. Not only
does Roch give you a
very magical and
entertaining routine
which even fools
magicians, but he also
gives you the ability
to easily create an
instant cost-nothing
working prop anytime
for yourself or a
unique souvenir for
your volunteer which
that person will value
and keep forever.
Amish White
Christmas
Bloomsbury
Publishing
Snow angels:
"Priscilla Miller has

closed off her heart
since the buggy
accident that took
the lives of her
father and brother.
Will Tobias Fisher
and his quest for
making snow angels
break her heart or
mend it?"--Cover
verso.
The Moral
Molecule Soft
Skull Press
This essay attacks
the “happy meat”
position head-on.
It argues that this
position is morally
indefensible and
that it not only
causes immense
amounts of animal
suffering, but also,
somewhat
ironically, serves
as the very
foundation of our
abuse of animals
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today – of our
treating animals
anything but well –
and that this is all
it ever will and
can. This reveals
the moral urgency
of stopping the
spread of this
position and of
rejecting it comple
tely."Magnus
Vinding argues
powerfully against
eating "happy
meat"." — Peter
Singer, author of
'Animal
Liberation'."Like
child abuse, animal
abuse can be
practised with
more or less
cruelty. Magnus
Vinding argues
persuasively that
we shouldn't be
doing it all. In his

latest work,
Vinding explores
the insidious
concept of "happy
meat" – a tribute to
the human
capacity for self-
deception.
Harming other
sentient beings
should not be a life-
style choice in any
civilised society."
— David Pearce,
founder of BLTC
Research and co-
founder of
Humanity+, author
of 'The Hedonistic
Imperative'.
The Selfish Gene
Penguin
An ethologist
shows man to be a
gene machine
whose world is one
of savage
competition and

deceit
The Course of Nature
The Floating Press
"Philosophy,
economics, and
biology have rarely
been so
entertaining."—Matt
Ridley, author of
Genome Paul J. Zak's
proclivity for taking
blood samples has
earned him a
nickname as the
"vampire economist."
But his sanguinary
habit is backed by his
scientific quest: What
if there was a master
switch for human
behavior? On, and
people are loving and
generous. Off, and
they revert to
violence and greed.
By studying
thousands of blood
samples, Zak has
pinpointed just such a
switch: a brain
chemical called
oxytocin. Sprinting
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around the globe and
into the human brain,
The Moral Molecule
is a dazzling narrative
as erudite and
entertaining as
bestsellers like Flow,
Drive, and Why We
Love.

The Moral
Molecule Wilde
City Press, LLC
Scores of talented
and dedicated
people serve the
forensic science
community,
performing vitally
important work.
However, they are
often constrained
by lack of
adequate
resources, sound
policies, and
national support.
It is clear that
change and
advancements,

both systematic and
scientific, are
needed in a
number of forensic
science disciplines
to ensure the
reliability of work,
establish
enforceable
standards, and
promote best
practices with
consistent
application.
Strengthening
Forensic Science
in the United
States: A Path
Forward provides
a detailed plan for
addressing these
needs and suggests
the creation of a
new government
entity, the National
Institute of
Forensic Science,
to establish and

enforce standards
within the forensic
science
community. The
benefits of
improving and
regulating the
forensic science
disciplines are
clear: assisting law
enforcement
officials,
enhancing
homeland security,
and reducing the
risk of wrongful
conviction and
exoneration.
Strengthening
Forensic Science
in the United
States gives a full
account of what is
needed to advance
the forensic
science disciplines,
including
upgrading of

Page 12/13 May, 06 2024

The Moral Molecule Source Of Love And Prosperity Paul J Zak



 

systems and
organizational
structures, better
training,
widespread
adoption of
uniform and
enforceable best
practices, and
mandatory
certification and
accreditation
programs. While
this book provides
an essential call-to-
action for congress
and policy makers,
it also serves as a
vital tool for law
enforcement
agencies, criminal
prosecutors and
attorneys, and
forensic science
educators.
Trust Factor On the
origin of Mind
The Moral

MoleculeHow Trust
WorksPenguin
Multiplying the 2%
Garland Science
"Feathertop" is a
short story by
Nathaniel
Hawthorne, first
published in 1852.
The moral tale uses a
metaphoric scarecrow
named Feathertop
and its adventure to
offer the reader a
conclusive lesson
about human
character. It has since
been used and
adapted in several
other media forms,
such as opera and
theatre.
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